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Missing Endangered Person  

 
On Friday, February 2, 2024, it was reported to the Auburn Hills Police Department that 
Amanda Rose Prowell-Smith (age 32) assaulted a family member at a residence located on the 
2300 block of South Blvd in Auburn Hills. Information obtained by the officer was that 
Amanda’s 1 ½-month-old daughter, Eliza, was present in the apartment at the time of the 
incident. On February 5, 2024, it was discovered that Amanda and Eliza had not been seen or 
heard from since the incident and were reported missing by family. Additionally, it was learned 
that Amanda has a long history of mental illness and was not stable enough to care for a child. It 
was reported that this infant was not born in a hospital, has no documented birth record, and has 
not been seen by a doctor. Auburn Hills Detectives were later informed by the Department of 
Health and Human Services (CPS) that Amanda’s two other children had previously been 
removed from care due to Amanda’s mental state. At this time, it has been determined that 
Amanda is incapable of caring for herself or her child. Amanda and the infant, Eliza, have not 
been seen or heard from since the evening of February 2, 2024. Amanda does not have a cellular 
phone, a vehicle, or any means of providing care for herself or Eliza.  
 
We are asking the public for their assistance. Anyone with information on Amanda or Eliza’s 
whereabouts is urged to dial 911. 
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